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n: Quevedo, Vicente M. <vquevedo@cabg.gov>
at: Thursday, September 14, 2017 1:51 PM
a: Kay Brashear
ubject: Notification Inquiry - 98th & Gibson - DRB

Kay,

Good afternoon. As of today Thursday September 14, 2017, there are no affected Neighborhood or Homeowner
Associations related to your upcoming DRB submittal. Thank you.

Respectfully,

Vicente M. Quevedo, MCRP

Neighborhood Liaison, Office of Neighborhood Coordination
City of Albuquerque — City Council

(505) 768-3332

tabg.gov/neighborhoods

Follow us;

facebook | b

Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail, including all attachments is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may
contain confidential and privileged information. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution is prohibited
unless specifically provided under the New Mexico Inspection of Public Records Act. If you are not the intended
recipient, please contact the sender and destroy all copies of this message.

From: webmaster=cabq.gov@mailgun.org [mailto:webmaster=cabq.gov@mailgun.org] On Behalf Of
webmaster@cabg.gov

Sent: Wednesday, September 13, 2017 6:48 AM

To: Office of Neighborhood Coordination <onc@cabg.gov>

Subject: Notification Inquiry Sheet Submission

Notification Inquiry For:

Development Review Board Submittal
If you selected "Other" in the question above, please describe what you are seeking a Notification Inquiry for
below:
Contact Name

Kay Brashear
Company Name

Mark Goodwin & Associates, PA
Address

PO BOX 90606
City

Albuquerque,



e
NM
(P
87199
elephone Number
5058282200
Email Address
kay@goodwinengineers.com
Anticipated Date of Public Hearing (if applicable):
October 18, 2017
Describe the legal description of the subject site for this project:
Los Diamantes Subdivision, Tract 34D-1-A, Lands of Salazar
Located on/between (physical address, street name or other identifying mark):
98th Street, between Gibson Blvd and Blake Road
This site is located on the following zone atlas page:
N-9




